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Summary:

Memo of suggested issues to be discussed at meeting regarding nuclear suppliers'
conference, specifically what to say to other suppliers regarding recent bilateral talks
between France and the U.S. and further instructions for the French-U.S. bilateral talks
regarding France's participation in the nuclear suppliers' conference.
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